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 Director of Assessment 

 Director of Learning Center Visit the HR website for a complete list of job openings at https://brenau.applicantstack.com/x/openings. Employees are required to notify their supervisor before applying for a transfer. 

JOB OPENINGS: 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER  IN MARCH: 2, 3: Holidays,  
 offices closed 15, 16, 17: Final weigh-

 in for Weight 
 Loss Challenge  23: Retirement
 Consultant on 
 campus 

 

Campus Campaign Days  March  3, 10, 17, 24, 31 Employees who have donated $250 or more to the Campus  Campaign are permitted to wear jeans with a Brenau shirt  on these days. 

We need you! Brenau University is putting together a team to take part in the 2017 Fit Company Challenge on April 29 hosted by Fit Company and we need you. During the Fit Company Challenge teams from Atlanta area companies compete for bragging rights and to be one of the top health conscious companies in the city. The event is open to people of all fitness levels over the age of 18. The event will take place April, 29 on the campus of Georgia Tech. Participants will receive a group t-shirt and their name will be entered in the cash drawing for the Wellness Participation Contest (to be awarded in November 2017). Fit Company Challenge registration is $15 per participant. If you are interested in participating, contact Kelley Maddox at kmaddox@brenau.edu.  

THE FIT COMPANY CHALLENGE: 

1 

Brenau is participating in the “Chronicle’s Great Colleges To Work For Program” again this year. An invitation will be sent to a random sample of our faculty and staff between the dates of March 13-April 7. If you are chosen to participate, you will be directed to a ModernThink website to complete the online survey. Thank you in advance for your cooperation in responding to the survey.  

CHRONICLE SURVEY: 
A representative from Cannon Financial will be on the Gainesville historic campus on March 23rd to discuss retirement plans. If you are interested in scheduling a meeting, please contact Kelley Maddox at kmaddox@brenau.edu.  
RETIREMENT MEETING: 

On March 11, Brenau University will host its inaugural Dempsey Dash 5K in memory of the university’s long-time executive vice president and CFO, Wayne Dempsey. The event benefits the Wayne W. Dempsey Endowed Scholarship Fund, first funded in Dempsey’s memory in 2014 by an anonymous donor. Register today at https://
runsignup.com/Race/FindARunner/?raceId=43319. By entering the Dempsey Dash you also have a chance to win a CASH PRIZE from the Wellness Participation Contest (to be announced in November). 

THE DEMPSEY DASH: 
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